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REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (REOI) 
 (REOI–AFG-2019-001)  

 

Amendment No – 1 
 

- Time and Date for Receipt of Document extended to Sunday 30th June 2019 
@ 10:00am; it is advisable not to wait for the last day and submit to 
requested documents as soon it is ready.  
 

- A second non-compulsory supplier briefing session scheduled for Thursday 
20th June 2019 at 10:00 am  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                                     
Special Instruction: 
 
SUPPLIER BRIEFING/ CONFERENCE   

1- A non-compulsory supplier briefing session scheduled for Monday 27th May 2019 at 10:00 am 

Thursday 20th June 2019 at 10:00 am in UNICEF- Afghanistan Country Office – all interested 

bidders whom wish to attend the briefing session should e-mail their representative name and 

national ID or Passport number by CoB Tuesday 18th June 2019 to Mr. Babrak Hasari at 

bhasari@unicef.org and should have their original National ID or Passport while attending the 

meeting.   

SUBMITTING, RECEIPT, AND OPENING OF THE DOCUMENT 
1- Interested companies should submit their interest and required documents securely closed in the 

envelope clearly marked on the outside with the REOI reference number.  
 
UNICEF Afghanistan Country Office,  
UNOCA Compound, Paktia Kott, District 9th,  
Jalalabad Road, Kabul City, Afghanistan 
Contact Person: Babrak Hasari, Supply & Log Officer 
 

2- Document Submission Requirements: The requested documents must be submitted in a box file 

as instructed in the (ANNEX _3). 

3- Time and Date for Receipt of Document: Sunday 16th June 2019 @ 10:00am Sunday 30th June 

2019 @ 10:00am to UNICEF ACO reception at the above-mentioned address.  

4- Hardcopy documents will be manually received until 10:00am 16th June 2019 30th June 2019; 

UNICEF does not require bids, technical or price proposals at this stage so the public opening is not 

required and the companies submitted their documents shall not be given the opportunity to attend 

the opening.  

 

This is a process of assessing the availability of supplies and services, to pre-qualify 
vendors for local procurement of supplies and services, and to update the supplier 
database maintained by the UNICEF Office. Only those companies and organizations 
which express their interest in working with UNICEF through this request for Expression 
of Interest will be assessed by UNICEF for consideration towards being pre-qualified as 
eligible to take part in future tenders.  
 

It is therefore very important that any firm wishing to become a UNICEF 
supplier respond to this general REOI. 

mailto:bhasari@unicef.org























